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13 December 2022  

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of our initiative to further improve our communication and information to 
parents/carers, from January 2023 the academy will be sending all communications via the 
BromCom school app, My Child At School.  Pupils will be familiar with the BromCom system 
as they are able to access their homework through a similar app.  This means that all text 
message communications will cease and will enable us to work with greater efficiency 
through a centralised system that is more cost effective. 
 
Over the past 3 weeks you will have received a communication to ensure that the academy 
has an up to date e-mail address and / or an invite to install the app. If you have not provided 
an e-mail address and/or received an invite please contact the academy at your earliest 
convenience.  This is very important, not only regarding the app, but also for your child’s 
teacher to keep in contact where appropriate.  
 
In order for us to be able to use the app and communicate with you, please have the app 
installed prior to the new term in January 2023.  If you are having any trouble with the 
installation process, please contact the academy reception for assistance.  
 
 
 

Kind regards,  

 
 
 
 
 
Mr Rowlands 
Headteacher 
 

 


